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Comments
I have completed a preliminary review of your new publication titled:

Preventing Occupational Respiratory Disease from Exposures caused by Dampness in Office
Buildings, Schools, and Other Nonindustrial Buildings

You cite the 2009 WHO report as one of your primary sources. | want you to be aware of some of the
shortcomings of that report. My response to the WHO is provided at the following link:

http://truthaboutmold.info/yahoo site admin/assets/docs/WHO Submission Oct 7 2009 complete re
port.112111425.pdf

Thank you for asking for our comments.




